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WELCOME 

We would like to give a warm welcome to our new Town Foreman Brian 

DeForge.  We are very excited to have him start with us.   

Thank you to our summer students Brody Ikert and Jordyn Williams for a job 

well done this summer.  They did a great! Thank you. 

REMINDER 

With back to school starting just a friendly reminder to watch the school zone 

speed limits in town. 

TRIWAYS BIN 

For the month of October we will be getting a 30 yard Triways bin delivered to 

the west side of the Town Shop for the community to use for household waste 

normally taken to the landfill.  IF YOU ARE DOING MAJOR RENOVATIONS, 

PLEASE USE THE TRIWAYS “RENT ME” BIN.  

TREE ROOT SEWER LINE CLEANOUTS 

Please call the office at 375-2525 to book your appointment. 

WINTER RV STORAGE 

The town of Kyle winter RV storage site is located at 501 second Avenue East 

this is a free parking site for RV or other trailers.  Parking is at your own risk. 

 

 


